
 

      
 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
“P”  8   (2017) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 October 27, 2017 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Change to New York State Registration Credentials (window 
                    sticker) 
 
Effective October 11, 2017, the registration class that prints on the windshield sticker 
portion of the International Registration Plan registration credential and in the barcode 
is changed from “IRP” to “APP” to indicate the vehicle is apportioned. A sample is 
attached for reference. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you. 

      
 Theresa L. Egan 
 Executive Deputy Commissioner 
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